
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 22nd April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

English 

In English this week, we read the next two 

chapters of the book The Sheep-Pig. We 

discussed the events of the story, used 

dictionaries to find the meaning of tricky words 

and we did some writing about the story. The 

children wrote a set of instructions and a diary 

entry from the perspective of the characters in 

the book. 

 

Maths 

In maths this week, we have learnt how to convert pounds & pence from one 

unit to the other. We also learnt how to add and subtract money. We will 

soon learn how to find change. Please help the children understand these 

concepts better by allowing them to handle coins and notes. Many children 

find this strand of maths (which is a life skill) quite tricky. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

RE 

In our RE lesson, we linked the events of 

the story of Pentecost to the Christian 

belief of Kingdom of God on earth.   

 

 

Spellings  

Here are this week’s 

spellings. 

 

Have an enjoyable 

weekend!  

 

Mrs Pattanshetti, 

Mrs Patterson and 

Mrs Glennon 😊 

 

 

 

 


